From: Jim Fricke [mailto:jimf@capair.com]

Sent: Monday, May 27, 2013 7:19 PM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Cc: Rendahl, Ann (UTC); Rose, Chris (UTC); richard@airporter.com; REAsche@aol.com; 'John Rowley';
‘John Solin'; mike@seatacshuttle.com; 'Steve Salins'

Subject: Docket TC - 121328 SBEIS Questionaire

UTC Commissioners/Staff~

WAC 430-30-XXX will have a significant impact if another Certificate is granted in the same
territory. When the Certificate was granted to Centralia Sea-Tac Airport Express it immediately reduced
our revenue 10 percent and over a decade and a half impacted revenue approximately 25 percent.

WAC 430-30-YYY will reduce the expenses related to the substantial time required to prepare a rate
case and lost revenue during the preparation, processing and implementation of changed fares.

Jim Fricke

President/CEO

Pacific Northwest Transportation Services, Inc
360.292.7686



